
 

APPROVED 

01/22/18 

Meeting Minutes of Special Meeting of Hanover Board of Selectmen held at Hanover High 

School, 287 Cedar Street, in the Large Conference Room on Wednesday, November 15, 2017 

@ 6:00 PM. 
 

 

Present were Chairman David R. Delaney, Vice-Chair John C. Tuzik, Selectmen: Brian Barthelmes, 

Jocelyn Keegan and Emmanuel Dockter.  Also present: Acting Town Manager (ATM) Anthony 

Marino and Executive Assistant Ann Lee.    

 

At 6:00 p.m. Chairman Delaney opened the meeting and asked if any member of the audience had 

any comment or discussion item for the Open Forum portion of the meeting; no response.   

 

The Board met with Bernard Lynch from Community Paradigm Associates to conduct an interview 

for the Town Manager search.   
 

The Board met with Mary Flanders Aicardi, Senior Associates from the Edward J. Collins Center 

for Public Management to conduct an interview for the Town Manager search.   

 

At 6:55 p.m. ATM Tony Marino left the meeting to attend the National Fireworks Site Public 

Meeting.   

 

The Board discussed the Town Manager search consulting firms that were interviewed and 

requested the topic be added to their next agenda.   

 

 

 

Meeting ended at 7:20 p.m. and the Board attended the National Fireworks Site Public Meeting.   

 

 


